Dear Room Parents, 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack] Thank you for volunteering to be a Room Parent this year! In hopes of reducing your workload and not inundating you with e-mails and information, we are trying something new. Instead of sending you weekly announcements for your class, we are posting all up-to-date information on our website www.oakhillspta.com and our Facebook page, in addition to providing our PTA newsletter, the Coyote Howler, every month. If you wish to send weekly or monthly updates to your class, please feel free to pull any information from those reliable sources. 

 Your teacher will be your main contact this year so please discuss with them if they would like you to create a roster, and what they would like you to send to your parents on a regular or sporadic basis and how. We will still be sending occasional emails to you, however we are hoping to keep emails to a minimum to respect your time.
 
We will be holding a Room Parent meeting on Tuesday, August 28th at 8:15am in the Fine Arts Room (the room next to the stage in the MPR). Please come if you have any questions or to simply introduce yourself!

 Please be sure to fill out the form below and return it to our PTA mailbox at your earliest convenience.

Please contact Clover Fiandaca (cloverkelly@hotmail.com) and Alisa Miller (alisahudsonmiller@gmail.com) with any questions or concerns.

Thank you! 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Room Parent Information 2018/19 
Please return this form to the PTA mailbox.
Teacher: 	____________________________________________

Grade: 	____________________________________________

Room Parent Name(s):
_____________________________________________________

Room Parent E-mail(s): _____________________________________________________
